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Dear Committee, 
 
Our main concern is the fact that trucks are described to be ferrying construction waste every 5 
minutes, 24 hours a day up Sydney and Frenchs Forest Roads. 
 
Even where we are in Kempbridge Avenue, the trucks carrying the waste from the initial road 
works along Burnt Bridge Creek Deviation and Hope Street Playground in recent years woke us 
up and kept us awake – and those trucks were only a small amount of time in the early hours of 
each morning, for a matter of months not years. 
 
It is unfair to residents in the whole Hope Street / Kempbridge Ave / Frenchs Forest Rd to be 
having heavy trucks moving up that road at night. 
 
Also, of course, is the fact that so many of us now - post-COVID - work from home during the 
day. 
 
Can we suggest a few shifts when a caravan of trucks might move away the waste: leaving 10pm-
6am for sleeping. And perhaps a rest day on Sunday. 
 
Kind regards, 

 




